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Notice of Intent to Award 
 

 
RE: DORFP No. 1    VERRADO WAY – YUMA ROAD TO VAN BUREN 
STREET INTERSECTION  IMPROVEMENTS 
 
 
Thank you for participating and submitting Price Proposals on the above Delivery 
Order Request for Proposals. 
 
The City has concluded its evaluation of all submittals and has selected Haydon 
Building Corp. to receive the award for this solicitation.  
 
We thank you for your interest and wish you well in other business opportunities. 
 


